R.A. "Barnez" Barnett

From: Jennifer Harmon <JHarmon@rctc.org>
Sent: Monday, September 09, 2013 1:12 PM
To: Anne Mayer; R.A. "Barney” Barnett
Subject: RE: Public information

Good afternoon Mr. Barnett,
The cost for the Riverside Hunter Park Station in the bid from Ames Construction, Inc. is $5,651,810.
Respectfully,

Jennifer Harmon
Office and Board Services Manager/Clerk of the Board
Riverside County Transportation Commission

From: Anne Mayer

Sent: Monday, September 09, 2013 11:36 AM
To: R.A. "Barney" Barnett; Jennifer Harmon
Subject: RE: Public information

Mr Barnett,

We did receive your request on the afternoon of Tuesday September 4, 2013. | assure you that we are currently working
on your request and will reply as soon as the information is available. As always, we respond to all public inquiries within
10 days of the request.

Anne Mayer

From: R.A. "Barney" Barnett [mailto:highgrovenews@roadrunner.com]
Sent: Monday, September 09, 2013 10:30 AM

To: Jennifer Harmon

Cc: Anne Mayer

Subject: Public information

Jennifer,

I would like to have a prompt response to the attached e-mail I sent to you on Sept. 4, 2013
about the cost of the Marlborough

Ave. Metrolink station on the Perris Valley Line.

Thank you,

“Barney”

From the desk of
R.A. “Barney” Barnett
Highgrove Happenings Newspaper




